
 
 

 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Thank you for getting students to school on 
time and ready to learn. The number of days 
a student is present in school positively 
impacts learning outcomes. Teachers work 
hard to plan lessons to meet the needs of the 
learners in their rooms while covering all the 
grade level objectives. There is a great deal 
of work yet to be accomplished; attendance 
matters!  
We are kicking off the month with 
parent/teacher conferences, held February 3 
through February 7. If you are unable to 
meet with your child’s teacher during that 
week, please know teachers are available if 
you have questions or concerns throughout 
the school year. We appreciate working 
together to support student growth.  
We recently held a kindergarten open house 
at all WESD schools. If you still need to 
register a kindergartner for the 2025-2026 
school year, please contact our front office 
for registration information. You can also 
visit our district website and select the 
registration tab. We look forward to 
welcoming all families to our fabulous 
school community.  
 
Kind regards,  
Dawna Dohogne  
Principal 

 
PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES  
Mon., Feb. 3 – Fri., Feb. 7  
Be sure you’ve scheduled a time to meet 
with your student’s teacher – it’s a perfect 
opportunity to show support in your 
student’s academic efforts.  
**Please take note that Tuesday, 
February 4 through Friday, February 7 
are early dismissal days due to 
Parent/Teacher Conferences. School will 
dismiss at 1 p.m. 

 

 

1-28 Black History Month 
1-28 Love the Bus Month 
4-7 Parent/Teacher Conferences 
 Early Dismissal at 1 p.m. 
5 Student of the Month Breakfast 
 7:30 a.m. in the library 
 Kona Ice during lunch periods 
13 PTSA Valentine’s Dance 
 5:30 – 7 p.m. in the cafeteria 
14 Valentine’s Day 
 Arizona Statehood Day 
17 Presidents Day – No school 
20 Sixth Grade Parent Student Night 
 4:30 – 6:30 p.m. at Mountain Sky 
28- 
3/30 Ramadan 
 

 
3 Read Across America Day 
3-7 School Social Work Week  
5 Student of the Month Breakfast 
 7:30 a.m. in the library 
 Kona Ice during lunch periods 
17-21 Spring Break – No school 
27 Honors Assemblies 
 Third Grade 1:15 
 Fourth Grade 1:45 
28 Honors Assemblies 
 Fifth Grade 1:15 
 Sixth Grade 1:45 
 

 
If you would 
like your child 
to join us for 
breakfast, 
please arrive 

in class between 7:10 – 7:30 a.m. Morning 
routines start PROMPTLY at 7:30 a.m. 
Thank you! 



 
 

 

Support Our Students with a Tax Credit 
Donation 
Start the new year on a positive note by 
supporting our students with a tax credit 
donation! By making a tax credit donation, 
you can directly impact our students’ 
education and reduce your state tax liability 
(up to $200 filing single or $400 filing 
jointly). Your donation also provides our 
students with opportunities to participate in 
field trips, and succeed in extracurricular 
activities by funding items such as uniform 
replacements, equipment, and stipends for 
coaches and sponsors. Donating is simple! 
You can either visit our school office to 
complete a tax credit form or make your 
donation online at https://bit.ly/3Ao6nZ7. 
We appreciate your support! 
 

JANUARY STUDENTS OF THE 
MONTH 

Marissa R.  

Ezra L.   

Gianna H. 

Stuart M.  

Zakiya M.  

Bethany T.  

Julianna R Julianna P. Francisco R.C.  

Parker B.D. Joshua R. Valentina M.S 

Karinna P. Lauryn J. Elijah P. 

Super S. Cecilia V. Casen M. 

Josiah C. Euriah C. Bentley A. 

Joseph M. Lilith D. Tayhlee G. 

Isaac D. Emily S. Evie J.C. 

Ashlein T. Damian M.O. 

 

Future Eagle Night for Sixth Graders 
 

Save the Date for 
Future Eagle 
Night on Feb. 20 
Calling all 
families of sixth 
grade students! 
Discover all of 
the educational 
possibilities 

awaiting your soon-to-be middle schooler by 
attending Future Eagle Night on Thursday, 
Feb. 20, from 4:30 to 6:30 p.m. at Mountain 
Sky Junior High School, located at 16225 N. 
7th Ave., Phoenix, AZ 85023. This will be a 
great opportunity for you and your future 
seventh grade student to tour the beautiful 
campus, meet the awesome staff, and learn 
about the programs and school culture that 
make Mountain Sky Junior High School a 
great place to learn and grow! We hope you 
can be there to prepare for the next exciting 
step in your child’s education! To learn 
more, please call 602-896-6100. 
 

PTSA Valentine’s Day Dance 

 

Join us for a Valentine’s Day dance on 
Thu. Feb. 13 from 5:30 to 7 p.m. in our 
cafeteria. All grade levels are welcome and 
must be accompanied by an adult. 
 

 


